
B I  R  D C A  L E  N  D A  R 1  9  2  0    1  6  th Y E A  R 

Owing to the severity of the present winter, and unusually large body of 

snow having been on the ground for a period of eight weeks, beginning on the 

night of January 7, when a fall of 27 inches was recorded, - the present season 

promises to be exceptionally interesting for studying the migratory movements 

of Birds. 

All who are interested in Birds are invited to contribute to this record 

which will include (1) ALL Winter Resident or Visiting species, which have been 

seen or heard since December 1, 1919, and (2) all the regular Migrants to be 

observed in our city and suburban quarters. 

Birds in the field are identified by their size, form, color-marks, call-

notes, song, flight and general habits.  Reports should include the Name, Date, 

Place and the approximate Number of individuals seen at a given time. 

Reports may be handed or sent to Professor Hulme of the College for 

Women or to Instructors at the Biological Laboratory. 

Bulletins will be issued in March, April, and May. 

March  3,  1920.       Francis  H.  Herrick  


